
 

 

The IAJHSC is thrilled to announce that Catye Palomino will be our featured speaker for the 

Advisors Workshop this September. She is a long-time friend of the IAJHSC - attending camp as 

a student, serving as a JC during high school, and currently assisting as senior staff for the last 10 

years. Catye has taught, coached and volunteered as a public school instructor for the last 

twenty-one years. Through this work, she has developed reputation for being gracious, 

passionate, outgoing and dedicated, as well as disciplined, organized, and meticulous in her 

work.  

In addition to these experiences, she brings her practice as a life-long learner. At a very young 

age, she was taught to embrace every opportunity to grow and learn. In an effort to share her 

passion for learning, she will address the importance of focusing on the things you can control in 

order to give the most and get the most out of your learning experiences.  Her focus will include 

‘being your best’, ‘quality not quantity’, and ‘relationships not requirements’. 

Catye enjoys stand-up comedy and sharing her passion for learning with a wide range of people. 

Having the opportunity to present to the IAJHSC advisors is exciting adventure for her!  

 

 


